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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

I’d like to CONGRATULATE all the victors of the election held June 19th. I look forward to working together with all of 

you in the future.  

 

We currently have 3 open Journeyman calls at Cenovus Refinery and 7 CE/CW calls at Union Solar. We anticipate other 

calls coming in the near future. Please keep an eye on the job line… you never know when a job you want will come up. 

 

I wish everyone a happy and safe 4th of July. 

 

“By working together, pooling our resources and building on our strengths, we can accomplish great things.”                  

~ Ronald Reagan 

 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


